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Scott Carson

From: Scott Carson
Sent: Wednesday, October 04, 2017 2:26 PM
To: 'Jered Chaney'
Cc: HChui@dtsc.ca.gov
Subject: RE: 25 E. Fifth Street, Watsonville - Proposed Deviation from Remedial Action Plan 

Hello Jered, 
 
The CSCEHD has reviewed your “Proposed Deviation from Remedial Action Plan” dated October 4, 2017, which is the 
result of the presence of large unexpected concrete slabs located in the planned excavation areas.  Based on the 
information provided, our agency does not object to the proposed deviation and you may proceed with field activities 
accordingly.  You are required to upload your “Proposed Deviation from Remedial Action Plan” to GeoTracker and notify 
me of the upload within 15 days. 
 

Sincerely,  

Scott E. Carson, PG, CEG 
Professional Geologist 
County of Santa Cruz Health Services Agency 
Environmental Health Division 
Site Mitigation Program 
701 Ocean Street, Suite 312 
Santa Cruz, CA  95060 
 
Voice 831-454-2758, Fax 831-454-3128, Email Scott.Carson@santacruzcounty.us  
County Main http://www.co.santa-cruz.ca.us/, EHS Home http://www.scceh.com/  
Site Mitigation Home http://www.scceh.com/Home/Programs/SiteMitigation.aspx  
 
This message (including any attachments) contains confidential information intended for a specific individual and purpose, 
and is protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, you should delete this message, and any disclosure, 
copying, or distribution of this message, or the taking of any action based on it is strictly prohibited. 


